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19th December 2017
Dear Parents

As the year comes to an end I wanted to thank you all for your continued support of our school. As you are all aware from the press and the many fund raising events that we have carried out, the education system in this country is facing one of its toughest periods in its history. With budgets being cut and costs increasing we are continually looking for ways to fund various elements of school life including, the maintenance and repair of school buildings, educational supplies including pencils, paper and loo roll. Once again, the PTA have risen to the challenge and have demonstrated how with your efforts we can achieve some great results in our fund raising. Without our PTA we would really struggle to achieve the many goals that we set out at the beginning of the academic and financial year. A big thank you to all of the PTA and you the parents that attend their events.

As Governors we are tasked with many duties and one is to maintain a fund that enables us to apply for grants from the Diocese for major improvements to the school infrastructure. This has allowed us to replace our old boilers and subsequently the heating pipework around the main school. These grants are given on the basis that we have at any time available to us, 10% of the total claim. With this in mind and as you are aware we have, over the last year been doing some fund raising of our own and promoting awareness of our Governors Fund and how you as parents can help by contributing a monthly amount towards this. It gives me great pleasure in saying that currently we have monthly contributions coming into the account that total in excess of £300. This is truly fantastic and I would like to personally thank those parents who have set up a standing order on behalf of our truly amazing school.  These continued contributions will enable us to apply for more grants to make the school a better place for the children to learn and the staff to work. 

We are very lucky at St John’s to have hardworking, dedicated and experienced staff. From Mrs Cooper as Headteacher to class teachers, teaching assistants and support staff all of whom are additionally supported by the many parents, governors and volunteers that come into class to help. 

However we do still need your help. As you can imagine, we have lots to do and many parts of the school need attention. This includes the updating of our fire system to the leaking flat roof in the lower school. These will all be taken into consideration when we apply for future grants. And this is where you can help by continuing to support us on a monthly basis and enable us to improve the school for the children. Once again, I thank all parents who already contribute and to those that would like to start a monthly payment then I also thank you in advance of your support.

It just leaves me to say a big thank you to everyone involved in making this school the success that it is. I wish you all a very Happy Christmas from myself and all of the Governing Board and we look forward to working with you in 2018.
Yours sincerely,

Jason Sadler

Chair of Governors

[image: image2.jpg]¢, CO
N 0¢

Q& ArTsMARK —
F

AWARD

& Q
VoL A



[image: image3.jpg]FAIRTRADE




[image: image4.emf] 

                                                                                                                                                                       Diocese of Chichester   Commendation                                                       


Headteacher:  Laura Cooper


Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Pollard
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East Sussex County Council


ST. JOHN’S C.E. (AIDED) SCHOOL





School Lane 


St. John’s


CROWBOROUGH


East Sussex


 TN6 1SD





Tel:  01892 661189     


Fax: 01892 664421





Email: office@stjohnsprimary.org


Website: www.stjohnsprimary.org 











[image: image5.jpg]


[image: image6.jpg]


[image: image7.png]Healihyﬁ,



[image: image8.jpg]


